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Fiona Gibson - Re: Stage 1 MOD 3 Discovery Point (addendum 3)

From: Marta Gonzalez-Valdes <MGonzalez@rockdale.nsw.gov.au>
To: "Fiona Gibson" <Fiona.Gibson@planning.nsw.gov.au>
Date: 5/05/2014 3:28 PM

Subject: Re: Stage 1 MOD 3 Discovery Point (addendum 3)

Hi Fiona,

As discussed, the proposal relates to management of temporary waste collection whilst the development is
under construction. On this basis | have no objections to the proposed modifications.

Kind Regards

Marta M. Gonzalez-Valdes
Coordinator Major Assessments
Development Services
Rockdale City Council

T 029562 1743

F 02 9562 1627

www.rockdale.nsw.gov.au

From: "Fiona Gibson" <Fiona.Gibson@planning.nsw.gov.au>

To: "Marta Gonzalez-Valdes" <MGonzalez@rockdale.nsw.gov.au>
Date: 30/04/2014 05:47 PM

Subject: Re: Stage 1 MOD 3 Discovery Point (addendum 3)

Hi Marta,

I hope you had a good Easter break.

In regards to Modification 3 to the stage 1 Discovery Point project application. The applicant
submitted a final minor addendum to the modification application before the Easter break regarding
the temporary waste collection location and condition E17.

Are you able to look over the attached information and advise if Council has any concern to this
request?

Kind Regards,
Fiona

Fiona Gibson |Industry, Key Sites & Social Projects
Planning & Infrastructure | GPO Box 39 | Sydney NSW 2001

T 029228 6371 F 02 9228 6488 E fiona.gibson@planning.nsw.gov.au
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